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June 24, 2020 

 

 

 

Erandi Lindsey 

2108 Skyway Drive 

St Paul MN 55119 

 

VIA EMAIL:  Erandi.i.lindsey.mil@mail.mil 

 

 

RE:  Appeal for Property at 2108 Skyway Drive 

 

Dear Ms. Lindsey: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on June 16, 2020, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant a 25 ft variance on the 75 

ft setback requirement for separation of the septic systems and wells.   

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for July 8, 2020 at 3:30 p.m.  Please note, due to 

the COVID-19 pandemic, we will not be holding public hearings in person at this time.  If 

you are contesting Ms. Moermond’s recommendation at this time, you may send written 

testimony to be added to the record to legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us or 

CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us or by voicemail at 651-266-6805.  

 

If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Hearing Coordinator 

 

c:    Stephen Ubl 

 Rick Jacobs 

 Tony Scully, tony_scully@yahoo.com 

 Alex Pepin, alex.pepin@tenthirtyenvironmental.com 
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